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California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco 

 

 

 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE            MEDIA ADVISORY 

Media Contact: Terrie Prosper, 415.703.1366, news@cpuc.ca.gov        Docket #: I.12-10-013 

  

CPUC TO HOLD PUBLIC FORUM ON PROPOSED 

SAN ONOFRE NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION SETTLEMENT 
 

SAN FRANCISCO, April 30, 2018 - The California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC) will hold 

a public forum to provide an opportunity for residents and organizations to provide their perspective 

and input to the CPUC about the proposed settlement agreement in the CPUC’s San Onofre Nuclear 

Generating Station proceeding, as follows: 

 

WHEN:  May 2, 2018, 6 p.m.  

 

WHERE:  Sea Country Senior and Community Center Grand Ballroom, 24602 Aliso Creek Rd., 

Laguna Niguel, CA 92677 

 

 

The CPUC welcomes attendance, as public comments help the CPUC reach an informed decision. 

 

While a quorum of Commissioners and/or their staff may attend this Public Participation Hearing, no 

official action will be taken.  

 

For those unable to attend in person, written comments may be submitted to: CPUC Public Advisor, 

505 Van Ness Ave., San Francisco, CA 94102, or via email to public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov. Please 

refer to proceeding number I.12-10-013 on any written or email correspondence about this 

proceeding. All public comments received are provided to the CPUC’s Commissioners and the 

Administrative Law Judge assigned to the case. 

Documents related to the proceeding are available at: 
https://apps.cpuc.ca.gov/apex/f?p=401:56:0::NO:RP,57,RIR:P5_PROCEEDING_SELECT:I1210013.  
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If specialized accommodations are needed to attend, such as non-English language interpreters, 

please contact the CPUC’s Public Advisor’s Office at public.advisor@cpuc.ca.gov or toll free at 

866-849-8390 in advance of the hearing. 

 

For more information about Public Participation Hearings, please see www.cpuc.ca.gov/PPH.  

 

To receive electronic updates on CPUC proceedings, sign-up for the CPUC’s free subscription 

service at http://subscribecpuc.cpuc.ca.gov. 

 

The CPUC regulates services and utilities, protects consumers, safeguards the environment, and 

assures Californians’ access to safe and reliable utility infrastructure and services.  For more 

information on the CPUC, please visit www.cpuc.ca.gov. 
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